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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Ref Date of Issue Duration 

NTM 004/22 10/06/2022 1 Week 
 

UIG HARBOUR REDEVELOPMENT 

UIG, ISLE OF SKYE 
 

Latitude: 57°35′03″N   Longitude: 006°22′19″W 

WGS 84 Datum WGS 84 Datum 

 

Mariners are advised that on or about 15 June 2022, Shearwater Marine Services will 

commence a dive operation at Uig Harbour, Loch Snizort - Isle of Skye on behalf of RJ 

McLeod Contractors limited. 

The dive works will be in the vicinity of the pierhead and approachway and will be 

undertaken as required from the quay structure and neighbouring slipway. The programme 

of work is estimated to last for approximately 1 Week and will not impact on the scheduled 

ferry service. A work vessel (Vega De Lyra) will also be in attendance for the duration of the 

operation. 

While divers are in the water a flag will be displayed and the dive supervisor will maintain 

communication with Calmac Ferries, Uig Harbour Master and Works supervisor via VHF 

Radio throughout the duration of the works. 

 

Channel 12 and 16 
 

Pier access by other vessels will be restricted and only permitted by prior arrangement with 

the Harbour Master. 
 

All vessels navigating in the vicinity of Uig Harbour during this time are requested to exercise 

extra vigilance and pass at minimum safe manoeuvring speed and sufficient distance from 

the ferry terminal so as to minimise the effects of wash. 

Further details can be obtained using the contact details below. 

 

Issued on behalf of _______________ 

RJ McLeod Contractors Limited in association with Uig Harbour. 

mailto:uig@rjmcleod.co.uk

